
Individuals recommended by the MGMA-ACMPE Leadership Selection Committee, and 

accepted by the MGMA-ACMPE Board, to fill the open At-Large director positions are reflected 

below. 

• Holly Hockemeier, VP, Sales, NextGen Healthcare, to serve as a member of the MGMA/

ACMPE Board for a term of three years (October 2025-2028). 


